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Question for the District Council: 

 What is the anticipated timetable for the determination of the current planning application 
(3/22/2406/FUL) relating to land to the north and east of Ware (WARE2)? 

The Council expects to determine the ‘WARE2’ planning application in July or August 2023, although 
given the scale of the application this timescale could be subject to change.  


